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The Academy of Hope Free Public Charter School will be hosting an 

informational session at the James R. Frazier Community Center. We wish to 

extend to you and your child, the opportunity to come and find out what this 

dynamic academy has to offer. You will hear about the unlimited opportunities 

designed to meet the unique needs of each child. If traditional public school isn’t 

meeting the needs of your child, please come out and hear what the Academy Of 

Hope has to offer. Registration will be available on site. 

This event will take place on July 18th, 2012 from 5:00pm until 7:00pm at 

the James R. Frazier Community Center 1370 Bucksport Road Conway, 

SC 29527. 

 

Hope Never 
Fails 

 

   

 

 


